
Building heat source - college textbooks / Book \ 32AE9IMBG7

Building heat source - college
textbooks

By CHEN YA JUN

paperback. Book Condition: New. Ship out in 2 business day,
And Fast shipping, Free Tracking number will be provided after
the shipment.Pages Number: 358 Publisher: China Building
Industry Press Pub. Date :2009-7-1. Contents: Chapter 1
Introduction 1.1 1.2 Construction and cold and heat source and
heat source of the type of cold 1.3 basic building heating and
cooling systems composed of 2 references Chapter vapor
compression refrigeration and heat pump thermodynamic
principle 2.1 vapor compression refrigeration and heat pump
works 2.2 and thermodynamic properties of refrigerant vapor
compression refrigeration chart 2.3 (heat pump) cycle and
ideal cycle saturation saturation cycle and ideal cycle 2.4
Comparison 2.5 saturated cycle improvements 2.6 pairs-stage
compression refrigeration (heat pump) cycle and cycle theory.
the actual cycle of 2.7 difference in thinking about problems
and exercises References Chapter 3 vapor compression chillers
and heat pumps in the main types of equipment 3.1 3.2
reciprocating refrigeration compressor Compressor 3.3
Structure and types of reciprocating compressor cooling
capacity screw compressor and power 3.4 3.5 3.6 rolling piston
compressor scroll compressor centrifugal compressor 3.8 3.7
3.9 condenser evaporator throttle body 3.10 3.11 Other
problems with auxiliary equipment thinking exercises
References Chapter 4. refrigerant. refrigerant and refrigerant
heat medium...

READ O NLINE 
[ 1.43 MB  ]    

Reviews
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